SUBMISSION - Freedom of Religion and Belief in 21 st Century

We believe that Australian laws already allow for the trouble free practice of religious faith.  No changes are needed.

It is probable that a 'bill of rights' or a 'religious vilification laws' will end up restricting rather than promoting religious freedom.  The Victorian laws have been used in exactly this matter to restrict Christian religious freedom.

From the wording of of the brief for the enquiry it is obvious that pre-determined agendas are being pushed by the AHRC.  This would seriously impinge on Christian beliefs and practice with regard to Marriage and Human sexuality.

Yours sincerely

Dan and Adeline Keenan
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